
Please read the following information carefully as it outlines important details about 
upcoming vaccination mandate & how we can continue to keep Bellarine Peninsula 
Psychology - COVID-safe 


 Verification of vaccination status


The Victorian State Government has announced a public health order that will soon come 
into effect mandating that only those who are fully vaccinated in age groups 16+ as of 
22nd of October 2021 and 12+ as of approximately 19th of November, will be able to enter 
the clinic, unless medical exceptions are expressly given (and received) prior to your 
session.


You can also show the certificate through the Service Victoria app if you have already 
uploaded there, when you come for your first session.


Once you have verified your vaccination status with us, we'll make a note in our system,


We thank you in advance for your   patience and   understanding.


Other settings remain same.


Your practitioner has been mandated  to be, and is, double vaccinated. 


Mask wearing, health and hygiene

To ensure the  safety of all clients and staff, we ask that you also   comply with   the following 
health and   hygiene  measures :


Check in with the QR Code
 This is still mandatory every time you arrive at the practice. Please be prepared to check in 
as normal with the  Service VIC app.


 Mask Wearing
 The State Government has mandated that masks must be worn while indoors. All visitors 
who're above 12 years old must wear a mask when inside our practice

 

Social Distancing
 The State Government has  announced a restriction of one person per 4sqm, so we ask 
members  to stay conscious of social distancing and  maintain a 1.5m distance from other 
members and staff.


https://service.vic.gov.au/check-in#use-the-service-victoria-app


Health First
 If you are feeling unwell at all or have any COVID-19 symptoms, are a close contact of 
someone with COVID-19, or have visited a government listed Tier 1, 2 or 3 location   
indicating you may have been exposed to COVID-19, please stay home until you receive a 
negative test or served your isolation period as directed.


If you have any questions or would like to speak to us directly, please call us or send an 
email and a team member will be in touch with you at their earliest convenience.


Thanks again for your support.

Bellarine Peninsula Psychology


